
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             27th May 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 
 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

 This Sunday Evening 27th May:  
 *   Excelsis - The thirty voice choir 
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 
 

 

Next Sunday Evening 3rd June: 
 * The Geminiani String Quartet 
will provide music at the  
5pm Student Mass. 

 
 

On Sunday Evening 10th June: 

* An ensemble from The Australian Chamber Choir  
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Psalm Response:  
Happy the people the Lord has chosen as his own. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Last Sunday was Chaplaincy Sunday and the annual 
collection was taken up for our presence in prisons, 
Juvenile Justice Centres, Public Hospitals around 
Melbourne, HIV Aids Support and Mission to 
Seafarers. Our parish contribution was $504.40 this 
has been forwarded to the Archdiocesan Centre.  
 
The current Parish Project is to establish helpful 
access to renewed toilet facilities at the rear of our 
church. The plans include a wider well-lit path for 
wheelchair access, together with a renewed toilet 
block in the yard of the church. Plans are now before 
the City Council, and work will proceed as soon as 
trades people are able to be appointed after the usual 
planning procedures. The money is already raised and 
is available to be readily used as soon as the project is 
given the green light. 
 
Fr. Elligate will be taking annual leave from the Parish 
commencing Monday 18th June. A list of temporary 
support priests for Sunday Masses will be posted 
soon. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

The ongoing support of Fr Michael and the parishioners of St 

Carthage’s Church enable the Parkville Conference of St Vincent de 

Paul to continue its work with the many disadvantaged people of 

the inner-city suburbs, tertiary students with disabilities, and 

primary school students in our region and in remote Indigenous 

communities. We call on you to continue to support our work 

through the Winter Appeal (running over the next few weeks) as one 

hundred percent of all donations go towards the programs of the 

Parkville Conference. 

We are a small team of volunteers and looking to recruit new 

members to join our visitation teams. New members are given an 

introduction, induction and training with an experienced member 

for a few months before making visits with a regular partner. The 

requirements would be to offer a few hours per fortnight and attend 

our monthly meetings, where we discuss the individuals and families 

we have visited and those we are about to visit as well as sharing 

our feedback and experiences. 

Our next meeting is on Monday 18 June, 7.00-8.00pm in our 

private room at the Parkville Hotel (Naughtons) and you would be 

most welcome to attend. For more information please contact our 

President David 0412 553 720 or Peter 0413 754 523. 



 

 
 

Tuesday June 12, 7pm at Presbytery,  

30 Bayles Street Parkville 3052 

 

Drinks and Nibbles provided. 
 

Two Jewish Australian professionals talk 

about their experiences during and after 

World War 2 in Europe.  

Henry Ekert (born Poland)  

the retired Chief of Haematology at  

the Royal Children’s Hospital, and  

Peter Barta (born Hungary) a Melbourne 

dentist, share their experiences of being a 

Jewish child in Nazi occupied Europe, and 

their lives subsequently. 

 

Places are limited.  

 

There is no charge  

but contact Justin Kelly on 

drjhkelly@gmail.com if you wish to attend. 
 



 



 
Wednesday 16th May 2018 

 

Fr. Frank Brennan explained matters around how 

should we proceed as a church after the adverse 

findings of The Royal Commission particularly 

against the Catholic Church. 

A lively conversation followed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The First Five Years: A seminar celebrating 
Pope Francis’s pastoral vision of Mercy, 

Justice, Love & Care for the Earth 
 

Friday June 15th | 10am-3pm 

The Oratory, Newman College 

877 Swanston Street, Parkville Vic 3052 

 

Come to Newman College and join Cardinal 

Charles Bo, SDB of Myanmar; And leading 

Australian theologians and community leaders. 
 

 

 

Speakers include: 

-De Frank Moloney SDB (CTC) 

-Dr Max Vodola (CTC) 

-Julie Edwards (Jesuit Social Services) 

-Dr Bruce Duncan CssR (YTU) 

And other women and men 

theologians and commentators 

 

 

 

  
Events are free Please book ASAP by email | BYO Lunch 

 

For Further Information Br Mark O’Connor  

| (03) 9389 3106 | mark.oconnor@marists.org.au 

Pope Francis Fellow, Newman College, University of Melbourne 

 

Approved by Catholic Education Office Melbourne for teacher 

accreditation purposes (4 hours) Category C 

Approval Code NC6 

mailto:mark.oconnor@marists.org.au

